
                                                                                                                                                    

 
       

4 September 2019        
 
Dear Parents/Carers          
 
Year 3 Visit to Corbridge Roman Town 
 
Year 3 children will visit Corbridge Roman Town on Tuesday 10 September, as part of our 
English project on Myths and Legends.  They have arranged for their Roman re-enactor to be 
onsite to deliver a solider activity. 
 
Children should be brought to school at the usual time.  This will be a full day’s visit.  The 
children will be back in school ready to be collected at 3.00pm.    
 
Clothing and Footwear 
Children will need to be in suitable clothes for the visit – they must wear their school polo 
shirt, school jumper and their own choice of trousers/leggings.  They will also need a warm, 
waterproof coat and comfortable shoes that are suitable for walking in, as they will be walking 
to Corbridge Roman Town. 
 
Lunch and Water Bottles 
All children will require a packed lunch. Please also ensure that your child has a refillable 
water bottle to take on the visit.   
 
Permission slip should be returned no later than Monday 9 September.  Thank you. 
 
Miss Baxter  
Year 3 Teacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



                                                                                                                                                    

 
 

Year 3 – Corbridge Roman Town Visit – Tuesday 10 September 2019 

 
Permission Reply Slip 

 
 
 
 
Child’s name:           Class:  
 
 
Permission 
I give permission for my child to take part in the above visit.                      Yes         No 
 
 
Parent/Carer volunteers 
I would like to volunteer to take part in the visit                             Yes         No 
 
 
 
Parent/Carer Name (please print):  
 
Parent/Carer Signature:                 Date: 

  

  


